TOWN OF AMHERST
© CLOSINGS ©

All Town of Amherst government buildings will be closed on
Friday, December 23, 2022, due to the winter weather storm.

Modern Disposal has cancelled garbage and recycling for
Friday, December 23, 2022. Residents in the Friday collection
area will be serviced on Friday, December 30, 2022. We
apologize for the inconvenience due to the winter weather
storm.

The Amherst Center for Senior Services has cancelled all
programs, classes, clubs and the nutritional lunch program
for Friday, December 23, 2022.

This closing also includes the Northtown Center. All activities
are cancelled for Friday, December 23, 2022.

Amherst Town Court is closed Friday, December 23, 2022.

You may refer to the Town of Amherst Department contacts at
the link below or dial (716) 631-7000 for more information

@AmherstPoliceNY #AmherstNY Traffic @Amherst EM



